
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY  

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 7th July 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Wow what an amazing week!  A huge well done to all our children who had their 
transition days this week – Tuesday was amazing and everyone was excited to meet 
with their new teachers, there were lots of smiley faces!  I know September will be 
fabulous. 

Year 6 

Our year 6 children have had a very busy week, not only have they been on their 
trips to Winchester Science Centre, Ryde Superbowl and Robin Hill, but they also 
spent the day at their new secondary schools – it was great to hear how they got on 
and what they got up to. 

Reports 

Today school reports have gone home with each child – I am so proud of how far 
the children have come along this year and I hope you enjoy reading your child’s 
report as much I did.  Remember we have a parent/carer session planned for Friday 
14th July if you have any questions about your child’s report.  Please book this 
through the school office. 

Sports week 

Next week is sports week across the whole school – please can children wear PE kit 
all week as we have lots of fun activities planned! 

Just some reminders for sports day: 

• Drop your children off as normal and then make your way up to the school 
field, we are aiming to start at 9am both days. 

• Please bring your own blankets or chairs to sit on as we cannot provide 
seating.  There will be areas set up for each class so that you can sit with 
your children and we will call them forward for their races. 

• For safeguarding purposes, please do not take any photographs of your 
children and upload them to social media. 

• There are reserve dates for both sports’ days, so if it looks like we will have 
to cancel we will message you by 7:30am to let you know – let’s hope for 
lovely sunny weather!  EYFS & KS1 reserve date is Wednesday 12th July and 
KS2 reserve date is Friday 14th July. 

• If it is hot please make sure your children have a sun hat and a water bottle 
and sun cream is applied. 

Thank you to Miss Scholes and Mrs Powell for their organisation of the week, I know 
everyone will have a great time.   

We have also been notified that we have been revalidated for the Bronze Award for 
healthy schools, a big thank you to Mr Barnes for all his hard work with this. 

Development days for next year 

Our development days for the next academic year have been approved by the Local 
Authority, these will be from Monday 22nd through to Friday 26th July 2024.  This 
means that the children will be returning to school on Friday 1st September 2023. 

Wraparound care from September 

We have carried out a review of our wrap around care offering, as we need to 
ensure that the costs of providing the club are covered by the fees that we 
charge.  We want to ensure that you still have the option of wrap around care from 
7:45am until 6pm, but have been forced to increase our charges from 
September.  Breakfast club will be £4 per session and after school club will be £6 
until 4pm; £8 until 5pm or £10 until 6pm.  Full details are in the Wrap Around Care 
Policy that is attached to this newsletter. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Gilbert 

 

W/C 10th July 

New Zealand trip to Bembridge RNLI 

Sports week 

Tues 11th July 

EYFS & KS1 Sports Day – 9am  

Weds 12th July 

EYFS & KS1 reserve date – Sports Day 

– 9am  

Thurs 13th July 

KS2 Sports Day – 9am 

Fri 14th July 

KS2 reserve date – Sports Day – 9am 

Parent/carer sessions re reports 

Yr 6 Leavers Awards evening – 5pm 

Mon 17th July 

Royal Navy visiting school 

Tues 18th July 

Year 6 Leavers Service – 1pm at St 

Mary’s church 

Weds 19th July 

Break up for the summer holidays 

Thurs 20th – Fri 21st July  

Development days 

Mon 24th July – Thurs 31st August 

Summer holidays 

Fri 1st September 

First day back for the 23/24 

academic year 

Mon 4th September 

First day back for EYFS 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR 

DIARY 

Bible Reflection 

-Psalm 28:7 

The Lord is my strength and my 

shield; and my heart trusts in him, 

and he helps me. My heart leaps with 

joy, and with my song I praise him. 



 

 

 

Monday   Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
                                                           

Main Cheese & Tomato 
Pizza 

Butter Chicken 
Curry 

Roast Gammon Cottage Pie Fish Fingers & 
Chips 

Alternative 
option 

Tomato Pasta 
Jacket Potato 

Tomato Pasta 
Jacket Potato 

Tomato Pasta 
Jacket Potato 

Tomato Pasta 
Jacket Potato 

Quorn Nuggets 
Tomato Pasta 
Jacket Potato 

Dessert Jam Sponge Shortbread Chocolate 
Brownie & Fruit 

Jelly & Fruit Pineapple 
Upside Down 

Cake 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance 

St Lucia 92.9% 

Maldives 97.1% 

Cuba 87.1% 

New Zealand 92.2% 

Malta 83.2% 

Galapagos 93.8% 

Iceland 90% 

Jamaica 97.9% 

Hawaii 95% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch Menu – week commencing Monday 10th July 2023 

Attendance – 26/06/23 – 30/06/23 

We are coming to the end of the school year, please log on to SchoolMoney to check for any 
outstanding balances that may be due.  Please make sure that all monies owing to school are paid in 
full.  If your child will continue to have school dinners, please make sure you have put enough credit 
on the account to cover any future payments.  If you are experiencing financial difficulties, please do 

contact the office.  All calls will be dealt with in the strictest of confidence. 

 

If your child already attends our Early Years and you would like to increase or change their hours in September 
then please complete a session amendment form as soon as possible as we have already received a lot of 

applications for children to join our Early Years after the summer holidays, and spaces are filling up fast.  We 
understand that the requirements of each child and each family are different and we offer a flexible early years 

facility which has been designed to provide an individually tailored approach for you and your child's 
needs.   Whether you are looking for childcare for a few sessions or for the whole week, we are committed to 

ensuring your children are cared for in an environment where they will feel safe, happy and nurtured. 

If your child will be turning 3 years old prior to 31st August 2023, they will be eligible for 15 hours of 
free early years education from September 2023.  In addition, if eligible (e.g. you, and any partner, earn on 

average at least £167 a week), you could also be entitled to an additional 15 hours of funding.  Two year old 
funding is available from 1st January, 1st April or 1st September following your child's 2nd birthday for families 

receiving certain benefits (e.g. Income support or Jobseeker's Allowance). To check your family’s eligibility 
for early years funding please visit www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 

If you, or someone you know, are considering places for any child from 2 years old and upwards either call the 
office on 01983 407217 or visit the early years section on our 

website www.bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk/classes/brading-early-years . 

 



 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK AT BRADING… 

Iceland 

This week in Iceland class, we began a fascinating non-

chronological report on the captivating country of 

Jamaica. To spark our creativity, we held a lively debate, 

weighing the pros and cons of Jamaica as a dream holiday 

destination. We discussed its breath-taking beaches, rich 

culture, and delicious cuisine, while also considering 

factors like travel expenses and safety. Additionally, in our 

math lessons, we delved into the world of translations, 

discovering how geometric shapes can be moved, flipped, 

or slid to create new positions. 

Galapagos 

We have been working incredibly hard this week. We 

learned about the Prime Meridian Line in Geography and 

position on a grid in maths. Year 4 had lots of fun going up 

to Year 5 to see what is in store next year! 

New Zealand 

This week we have been busy with pictograms in maths. 
We have continued to learn to play the glockenspiel in 

music and getting ready for sports day in PE. On transition 
day, we had a great day with our new teacher and 

everybody came back feeling more settled than at the 
start of the day. In RE, we looked at God across religions. 
During Arts week, we made a fruit salad and used textiles 
to make a picture of the Isle of Wight. We also used the 
technique of tie-dye and we are excited to unravel our 

tops and see our designs. We cannot wait for our trip and 
sports day next week! 

 

Malta 

This week in Malta class we have finished our narrative 

from the perspective of Sir Edmund Hillary as he climbed 

Mount Everest. On Tuesday, the children spent the day in 

year 4 as part of their transition. I am so proud of all of 

Malta class, you continued to impress me every day. On 

Wednesday, the children created some fantastic pixel art 

on the natural world as part of art week.  

Jamaica 

Jamaica class have had a super week, our trips have been 

really fun and we loved visiting our new secondary 

schools!  On Wednesday we stayed in school, we wrote 

about our secondary school transition day and played 

board games.  Today we have enjoyed our final trip to 

Robin Hill! 

St Lucia 

We have had a very busy week this week in St Lucia, I have been so proud of them all for their transition into year 1 and 

it sounded like they had a fab time! We have also continued our pirate topic with our book of the week Captain 

Sparklebeard! A favourite of mine! We have made sparkly beards, treasure maps and messages in a bottle! 



 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

THIS WEEK AT BRADING… 

Cuba 

In Cuba Class this week, we have been working very 

hard on our gross motor skills. We went to the field 

and had lots of fun playing football, spinning and 

rolling hoops and climbing on the trim trail. We did 

really well using our social skills and played lots of fun 

games altogether as a class.  

Hawaii 

The children worked as a team this week to find out 

lots of information about Hawaii.  They learnt about 

different traditions, foods and activities.  They then 

found it on a map and used collage to create the 

Hawaiian flag together. 

Maldives 

We have had such a whirlwind week!  We had RE day on Monday, with the children learning all about stories 
across different religions.  They loved meeting their new teacher during their transition day on Tuesday and then a 

busy day with lots of maths on Wednesday.  The children loved their trip to Osborne and behaved beautifully, 
everyone that we came across mentioned how well behaved they were and couldn't believe they were only 6! 

The workshop was lots of fun and they learnt how to polish silverware, lay tables, make beds and make fire 
stokers, all under the watchful eye of Mrs Smith (a character based on the real housekeeper during Queen 

Victoria's visits to Osborne).  Well done year 1! What a fun (and exhausting!) day! 
 

Antigua 

In Antigua class this week we have been continuing to look at our beach theme.  We have been painting shells, enjoying 

painting a huge ice castle, enjoying some maths activities putting shells in the bucket, making beach themed pictures and 

making kites and trying to fly them! 



 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE BOARD 

The Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) programme is back this 

summer.  

There are over 12 organisations providing fantastic activities 

including: 

 horse-riding 

 tennis 

 football 

 theatre skills 

 dance 

 creative play 

 arts and crafts 

 swimming 

 day trips 

 personal development skills (for secondary school pupils) 

 

Plus every programme offers a free nutritious meal each day. 

Free places are available for children who receive benefits-

related free school meals. Some places are also available for 

other vulnerable families. 

Go to our brand new IW Family Information Hub website for 

more info and how to book  IW Family Information 

Hub | Listings in Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) (iow.gov.uk) 

 

Find out if your child is eligible for free school meals  Free 

school meals (iow.gov.uk)  

#IsleOfWight #Connect4Communities #HolidayActivities #Save

OnSummerIW 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE BOARD 
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NOTICE BOARD 



 


